
 

 

 
 

N O T I C E  O F  A C T I O N  B Y  E - M A I L  B E T W E E N  M E E T I N G S  F O R  

L A N G U A G E  A C C E S S  P L A N  I M P L E M E N T A T I O N  T A S K  F O R C E  
 

In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(1)(B), public notice is hereby given that 

the Language Access Plan Implementation Task Force (LAPITF) proposes to act by e-mail between 

meetings on Monday, June 4, 2018, at 10:00 a.m. to approve submission of proposed Language 

Access Plan Implementation priorities for a Budget Change Proposal (BCP) for Fiscal Year 2019–20 

to continue implementation of the Strategic Plan for Language Access in the California Courts.  The 

proposed action is by e-mail because prompt action is required for the Task Force to approve the 

BCP concepts and report narrative paragraphs prior to the Executive and Planning (E&P) Committee 

meeting on June 21, 2018.  Note: The Judicial Branch Budget Committee reviewed and approved the 

budget concepts at its May 23rd meeting.  A copy of the language access BCP concepts and narrative 

paragraphs are available on the advisory body web page on the California Courts website listed 

above. 

 

Written Comment 

In accordance with California Rules of Court, rule 10.75(o)(2), written comments pertaining to 

the proposed action may be submitted before the LAPITF acts on the proposal.  For this specific 

meeting, comments should be e-mailed to elizabeth.tam@jud.ca.gov or delivered to the Language 

Access Plan Implementation Task Force, c/o: Judicial Council of California, 455 Golden Gate 

Avenue, San Francisco, California 94102, attention: Elizabeth Tam-Helmuth.  Only written 

comments received by: June 1, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. will be provided to LAPITF members. 

 

Posted on: May 30, 2018 

 

 

 

 

www.courts.ca.gov/LAP.htm 
LAP@jud.ca.gov 
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